
       

                 January 2024 

Hello Tampa Bay Beach Boppers,  

The holiday season is over and it’s time to start a new year.  Let’s make it the best year ever.  

Your 2024 board (see below) will be working hard to get our club thriving.  We need your help by 

word of mouth.  Continue to stay positive in our thinking to grow our membership.   

David Spiegel – President 

BJ Aldredge – 1st Vice Present 

Jim Commerford – 2nd Vice Present 

Bobbie Colgan – Secretary 

Samantha Spiegel – Treasurer 

Larry Burns – Member-At-Large 

Mike Lapina – Member-At-Large 

With a new year starting up, that means we must renew our membership for 2024.       So, 

what better time than in person at our next dance, on Friday January 5th at the American Legion.   

Jane Harrington will start playing at 7:30 p.m.  An application is attached with this newsletter.  Our 

next dance at the American Legion is on Friday, January 19th.   

We do have SOS cards for 2024, which are $30.00 each.  They will be available at our dances, 

or you can mail your check payable to TBBB to our P.O. Box 270694; Tampa, FL  33688-0694 and 

a. card will be mailed to you. 

Also attached is our 2024 Boogie flyer.  It isn’t too early to send in your registration and make 

your room reservation.  You don’t want to miss this awesome event. 

I want to thank everyone for your support.  There is nothing more satisfying than seeing a 

full dance floor with smiling dancers.  Let’s all share a New Year’s resolution to help that happen 

at each of our dances this new year.  Take care! 

tbbbdavidspiegel@aol.com 

(813) 240-0089 
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TBBB Mission Statement 

The Tampa Bay Beach Boppers is a nonprofit social club organized as a dance club and directed 

toward the entertainment, fellowship, and interests of its members.  Founded in 1989, we are members 

of the Association of Caroline Shag Club and the American Bop Association.  We are dedicated to the 

preservation of beach music and to the dance styles of Shag, Bop, East Coast, Swing, Jitterbug and 

West Coast Swing. 

TBBB Officers 

President David Spiegel TBBBdavidspiegel@aol.com 813-240-0089 

1st Vice President BJ Aldredge bjmiller1947@gmail.com 813-240-4205 

2nd Vice President Jim Commerford jimcford1949@gmail.com 314-650-4396 

Secretary Bobbie Colgan bcolgan@bellsouth.net 502-693-0046 

Treasurer Samantha Spiegel TBBBboard@aol.com 813-240-0089 

Member at Large Larry Burns larryburns39@gmail.com 727-505-7464 

Member at Large Mike Lapina mikelapina@gmail.com 630-244-7306 
 

TBBB Committee Chairs 

Audit Rosemary Fernandez 

Boogie BJ Aldredge 

Bylaws Doug Harrington 

Charities Vacant 

Dance Instructions Debbe Lapina 

Elections Louis Santana 

Historian Samantha Spiegel 

Membership Samantha Spiegel 

Newsletter Samantha Spiegel 

Parliamentarian Louis Santana 

Publicity/News Vacant 

Remembrance Vacant 

Social Raymond Aldredge 

Ways & Means Vacant 

Website Samantha Spiegel 
 

Dance to great music at the venues listed below: 

  

American Legion 

6918 Florida Avenue 

Tampa, FL 

Dates are listed on our website 

www.tampabaybeachboppers.com 

 

Newsletter Ad Prices 

 1x 6 mos 1 yr 

Business Card $5 $25 $45 

¼ page $10 $50 $90 

½ page $20 $100 $180 

Full page $40 $200 $360 

 

Add a hyperlink to your ad for an additional $5. 

mailto:TBBBdavidspiegel@aol.com
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